
 
 

Superintendent’s Message 
5/10/2020 

Good evening Parents, Guardians, 
Students, and Staff. You know 
who it is! I hope that you all are 
healthy and happy. To all of the 
mothers, Happy Mother’s Day! I 
hope that today was a` Great day 
full of joy and love. You deserve it! 

This week we celebrated  
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week 
and we will continue to honor them 
throughout the month of May. I 
want to personally thank each and 
every teacher and staff member 
for always supporting our 
students, families, and 
communities especially during 
these difficult times. You all have 
maintained a positive attitude 
during this stressful time and for 
that I am grateful. 

I want to also thank the Halifax 
County Board of Education. They 
provide a vital service in our 
community BECAUSE THEY 
CARE. I want to thank them for 
their contributions to the school 
division and for always supporting 
me and my efforts. 

AS AN UPDATE: Online learning 
will continue for the remainder of 
the academic year. Continue to 
reach out to your child’s principal 

or teacher if you have questions or 
concerns.  

Parents of Seniors, we had a very 
productive virtual meeting with the 
seniors last week. We are working 
with the students, high school 
principals and staff to finalize 
graduation plans for the Class of 
2020! We will keep you informed 
as decisions are made.  

I know all of you have many 
questions and concerns about the 
impact of school closures for the 
remainder of the year, and 
perhaps the start of next year. I 
assure you that the best interest of 
your child and my staff is at the 
heart of our decision making. We 
will continue to keep you updated 
and provide support the best we 
can as I realize the pressure and 
anxiety that has been placed on 
your families. This is a unique time 
that we have NEVER experienced 
before but we will get through This 
TOGETHER.  

We must continue to maintain our 
faith for FAITH is the light that will 
guide us through this darkness.  

Stay safe and may we remain 
Halifax Strong! 

Have a good Evening! 


